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From: Andrew Knowles 
Sent: 06 March 2024 10:44
To: Licensing
Subject: Sandy Cove Hotel, License Variation Support Letter.

Dear Sir or Madam,  
 
I am wriƟng in support of a license variaƟon request by Sandy Cove Hotel, ref no. 057749. The full address of the 
business is Sandy Cove Hotel, Berrynarbor, Ilfracombe, EX34 9SR. 
 
We have worked with Sandy Cove Hotel and the family for a number of years now, and have always found them to be 
excellent operators. Myself and my team meet with both the owners and their management teams regularly throughout the 
year, and often stay at the hotel as guests whilst in the area. In our time dealing with them, and staying with them, I have 
always found the music played is considered and respectful, and never loud.  
 
As a business they have been very progressive over the past few years, consistently looking to improve their offer in a 
considered way. We have been part of this journey, supporting and training staff, as they move their wedding and 
restaurant business forward. I fully support their license variation application.  
 
If you have any questions at all, or would like to discuss this I’d be more than happy to take a call or email on the details 
below. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Andrew Knowles 
 

 
 
 
 

 CAUTION: This email originated from outside North Devon Council. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.  


